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Partner Ken Davis Quoted in AuntMinnie.com on Impact of 
Proposed Reassignment Rule Changes and Testing Facility 
Standards
August 18, 2006

W. Kenneth Davis Jr., a partner in the Firm's Health Care Practice, was quoted extensively in an 
article on AuntMinnie.com, a Web site for the medical imaging industry. The article discusses the 
recently published 2007 proposal for the Medicare Physician Fee Schedule (MPFS), the effect of 
proposed reassignment rule changes on radiology billing arrangements, and performance and related 
standards proposed for independent diagnostic testing facilities ("Reassignment rule proposal offers 
mixed bag for imaging," August 18, 2006).
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